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  "You Are Not Alone", In Clermont County

In recent years, Clermont County Mental Health

and Recovery Board has made remarkable strides

in addressing mental health concerns and reducing

the stigma that often surrounds them. This

progress is a testament to the unwavering

dedication of local organizations, healthcare

providers, and community members who

understand the vital role mental well-being plays in

our lives. The Clermont County Mental Health and

Recovery Board has been a beacon of hope,

spearheading numerous initiatives that promote

awareness and support. Their recent partnership

with local state parks exemplifies this commitment,

as they’ve introduced informative signage that lets

people know "You Are Not Alone".

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=b4a9c9ea-3c2a-48ee-8de3-a26dfb386fd6


Impacting Clermont County

Community Supporting Recovery in
September

National Recovery Month aims to increase
public awareness about mental health and
addiction recovery. By participating in National
Recovery Month, we can all contribute to a
more supportive and understanding society,
where recovery is celebrated, and everyone
has the opportunity to live a full and healthy life.
This year we partnered with Batavia Bean and
Brew and Goshen Grind to Display
"PhotoVoice".

PhotoVoice is a visual photo journey of several
individuals' personal connections to recovery.

Thank You, Batavia Bean and Brew and
Goshen Grind!!

In September-October we are
promoting prevention and reducing
the stigma around asking for help.
Listen to local radio stations like 94.9,
B-105, and 97.3 to hear personal
connections from the DJs, and how it
doesn't have to be a "Crisis" to call
(513) 528-SAVE (7283)

23rd Annual
Candlelight Vigil

A candlelight vigil holds profound
significance for survivors of suicide

loss. It serves as a communal
space where individuals can come
together to honor and remember

their loved ones. The gentle glow of
candles symbolizes hope and



remembrance, providing a sense of
comfort and solidarity. These vigils
offer a supportive environment for
survivors to share their grief, find

solace in shared experiences, and
feel less isolated in their journey of

healing. By participating in a
candlelight vigil, survivors can also

raise awareness about suicide
prevention and the importance of

mental health support.

We are
making a
positive

impact on
Clermont
County

thanks to
community

support.
As our community's
needs evolve, we

remain committed to
improving the quality

of life for all.
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